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8. SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT 
 
 The Chairman sought approval to introduce a supplementary report relating to the Intercultural City 

Update.  The reasons why the item was not on the agenda and why the matter could not wait until the 
next meeting were explained to the meeting. 

 
 The Committee resolved that the report be received and considered at the present meeting. 
 
 
 


